

Fiscal Officer

JOHN E. COOK
JOE W. ELLIS
LARRY OWENS
409 PROSPECT STREET
BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913
Phone # (740) 598-9602
Fax # (740) 598-3617
MONDAY—FRIDAY 9:00AM—3:00PM
welfstrustecs@yahoo.com

OFFICE OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES WELLS TOWNSHIP JEFFERSON COUNTY BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

JOSEPH MATTHEWS 1019 THIRD STREET BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

PUCO 180 East Broad Street Columbus, Ohio 43215

February 23, 2012

Dear PUCO,

Enclosed are copies of the letter that the Wells Township Trustees mailed to Ohio State Representative Jack Cera, Senator Lou Gentile and Ohio Governor John Kasich.

012FEB 27 PM 2: 26

Sincerely,

John E. Cook, Trustee

Joe Ellis, Trustee

Larry Owens, Trustee

Joe Matthews, Fiscal Officer

This is to contilly that the leader expensity are an accurate and observe separately for the request course of business document delivated to the request course of business technician American Date Processed 2-/27/12

JOHN E. COOK
JOE W. ELLIS
LARRY OWENS
409 PROSPECT STREET
BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913
Phone # (740) 598-9602
Fax # (740) 598-3617
MONDAY—FRIDAY 9:00AM—3:00PM
wellstrustees@yahoo.com

OFFICE OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES WELLS TOWNSHIP JEFFERSON COUNTY BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

JOSEPH MATTHEWS 1019 THIRD STREET BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

PUCO 180 East Broad Street Columbus, Ohio 43215

February 23, 2012

Dear PUCO,

This letter from the Wells Township Trustees—Jefferson County is to express our concerns and dismay as to the recent rate increase granted by PUCO to American Electric Power. This 30% plus increase will have a serious impact on our ability to provide street light service to our residents.

Wells Township has 426 street lights through out our township. These street lights provide a quality of life feature for our residents not withstanding the security provided by such street lights.

Our monthly cost providing this service has increased from \$4200.00 per month to \$6500.00.

Additionally, Wells Township has seen reduced revenue from the state of Ohio's limited government fund as well as a reduction in revenue from the effects of electric deregulation.

If this increase is allowed to stand we will have to discontinue about one half of our street lighting. The effects of previously mentioned revenue cuts are only going to increase over the coming years.

In dealing with these revenue cuts rather than impose cuts in our service we had a (1) mill road and bridge levy on the ballot this past November. This would allow us to maintain our current road service. This levy failed overwhelmingly as has several area school levies. If the economy is improving that is far from the case here in eastern Ohio. Additionally, most youth are leaving this area to find employment. We are dealing with an aging population.

Wells Township Trustees request that this rate increase be rescinded. In addition, when it is, we request that money paid as a result of this increase either be returned by AEP to the township or that we are given a credit.

We are aware of the high level of frustration created by this rate increase throughout the state

Sincerely,

John E. Cook, Trustee

Joe Ellis, Trustee

Larry Owens, Trustee

Joe Matthews, Fiscal Officer

JOHN E. COOK
JOE W. ELLIS
LARRY OWENS
409 PROSPECT STREET
BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913
Phone # (740) 598-9602
Fax # (740) 598-3617
MONDAY—FRIDAY 9:00AM—3:00PM
wellstrustees@yahoo.com

OFFICE OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES WELLS TOWNSHIP JEFFERSON COUNTY BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

JOSEPH MATTHEWS 1019 THIRD STREET BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

Ohio Governor John Kasich 77 South High Street 30th Floor Columbus, Ohio 43215

February 23, 2012

Dear Governor Kasich,

This letter from the Wells Township Trustees—Jefferson County is to express our concerns and dismay as to the recent rate increase granted by PUCO to American Electric Power. This 30% plus increase will have a serious impact on our ability to provide street light service to our residents.

Wells Township has 426 street lights through out our township. These street lights provide a quality of life feature for our residents not withstanding the security provided by such street lights.

Our monthly cost providing this service has increased from \$4200.00 per month to \$6500.00.

Additionally, Wells Township has seen reduced revenue from the state of Ohio's limited government fund as well as a reduction in revenue from the effects of electric deregulation.

If this increase is allowed to stand we will have to discontinue about one half of our street lighting. The effects of previously mentioned revenue cuts are only going to increase over the coming years.

In dealing with these revenue cuts rather than impose cuts in our service we had a (1) mill road and bridge levy on the ballot this past November. This would allow us to maintain our current road service. This levy failed overwhelmingly as has several area school levies. If the economy is improving that is far from the case here in eastern Ohio. Additionally, most youth are leaving this area to find employment. We are dealing with an aging population.

Wells Township Trustees request that this rate increase be rescinded. In addition, when it is, we request that money paid as a result of this increase either be returned by AEP to the township or that we are given a credit.

We are aware of the high level of frustration created by this rate increase throughout the state

Sincerely, white Cook	
John E. Cook, Trustee	Joe Ellis, Trustee
Larry Owens, Trustee	Joe Matthews, Fiscal Officer

JOHN E. COOK
JOE W. ELLIS
LARRY OWENS
409 PROSPECT STREET
BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913
Phone # (740) 598-9602
Fax # (740) 598-3617
MONDAY—FRIDAY 9:00AM—3:00PM
wellstrustees@yahoo.com

OFFICE OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES WELLS TOWNSHIP JEFFERSON COUNTY BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

JOSEPH MATTHEWS 1019 THIRD STREET BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

Ohio State Representative Jack Cera 77th South High Street 11th Floor Columbus, Ohio 43215

February 23, 2012

Dear Representative Cera,

This letter from the Wells Township Trustees—Jefferson County is to express our concerns and dismay as to the recent rate increase granted by PUCO to American Electric Power. This 30% plus increase will have a serious impact on our ability to provide street light service to our residents.

Wells Township has 426 street lights through out our township. These street lights provide a quality of life feature for our residents not withstanding the security provided by such street lights.

Our monthly cost providing this service has increased from \$4200.00 per month to \$6500.00.

Additionally, Wells Township has seen reduced revenue from the state of Ohio's limited government fund as well as a reduction in revenue from the effects of electric deregulation.

If this increase is allowed to stand we will have to discontinue about one half of our street lighting. The effects of previously mentioned revenue cuts are only going to increase over the coming years.

In dealing with these revenue cuts rather than impose cuts in our service we had a (1) mill road and bridge levy on the ballot this past November. This would allow us to maintain our current road service. This levy failed overwhelmingly as has several area school levies. If the economy is improving that is far from the case here in eastern Ohio. Additionally, most youth are leaving this area to find employment. We are dealing with an aging population.

Wells Township Trustees request that this rate increase be rescinded. In addition, when it is, we request that money paid as a result of this increase either be returned by AEP to the township or that we are given a credit.

We are aware of the high level of frustration created by this rate increase throughout the state

Sincerely,	
John E. Cook, Trustee	Joe Ellis, Trustee
Day Can	
Larry Owens, Trustee	Joe Manuews, Fiscal Officer
	(Ca

JOHN E. COOK
JOE W. ELLIS
LARRY OWENS
409 PROSPECT STREET
BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913
Phone # (740) 598-9602
Fax # (740) 598-3617
MONDAY—FRIDAY 9:00AM—3:00PM
wellstrustees@yahoo.com

OFFICE OF BOARD OF TRUSTEES WELLS TOWNSHIP JEFFERSON COUNTY BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

JOSEPH MATTHEWS 1019 THIRD STREET BRILLIANT, OHIO 43913

Senator Lou Gentile Senate Building One Capital Ground Floor Columbus, Ohio 43215

February 23, 2012

Dear Senator Gentile,

This letter from the Wells Township Trustees—Jefferson County is to express our concerns and dismay as to the recent rate increase granted by PUCO to American Electric Power. This 30% plus increase will have a serious impact on our ability to provide street light service to our residents.

Wells Township has 426 street lights through out our township. These street lights provide a quality of life feature for our residents not withstanding the security provided by such street lights.

Our monthly cost providing this service has increased from \$4200.00 per month to \$6500.00.

Additionally, Wells Township has seen reduced revenue from the state of Ohio's limited government fund as well as a reduction in revenue from the effects of electric deregulation.

If this increase is allowed to stand we will have to discontinue about one half of our street lighting.

The effects of previously mentioned revenue cuts are only going to increase over the coming years.

In dealing with these revenue cuts rather than impose cuts in our service we had a (1) mill road and bridge levy on the ballot this past November. This would allow us to maintain our current road service. This levy failed overwhelmingly as has several area school levies. If the economy is improving that is far from the case here in eastern Ohio. Additionally, most youth are leaving this area to find employment. We are dealing with an aging population.

Wells Township Trustees request that this rate increase be rescinded. In addition, when it is, we request that money paid as a result of this increase either be returned by AEP to the township or that we are given a credit.

We are aware of the high level of frustration created by this rate increase throughout the state

Sincerely,

John E. Cook, Trustee

Joe Ellis, Trustee

Larry Owens, Trustee

Joe Matthews, Fiscal Officer